

12 July 2020

Dear Families and Carers

As you may be aware, the Premier of Victoria, Daniel Andrews, has given a press conference this morning in which he has announced that all Metro Melbourne and Mitchell Shire schools from Prep to Year 10 will transition back to remote learning from Monday 20 July 2020 to at least Wednesday 19 August 2020.

Whilst we prepare for this transition, please bear with us today until we can provide a more detailed advice as to what remote learning will look like from Monday 20 July in which we expect to be able to clarify the guidelines.

We expect to provide information tomorrow by approximately 4:00pm, about how devices can be borrowed from the school to assist with remote learning, and other detailed information once we have been provided with the details from Department of Education and Catholic Education Melbourne.

From Michael Bourne